
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 

 

Date: November 29, 2018      File: BIS CRA 18-29 
 

Proposed Legislation: 

 
A RESOLUTION OF THE HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA, COMMUNITY 
REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY (“CRA”), APPROVING AND AUTHORIZING AN 
ADDITIONAL EXTENSION OF THE EXISTING AGREEMENT WITH MARUTI FLEET 
AND MANAGEMENT LLC. FOR UP TO 180 DAYS; AND APPROVING AND 
AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CRA OFFICIALS TO EXECUTE A SECOND 
AMENDMENT TO THE EXISTING AGREEMENT TO INCLUDE CERTAIN 
OPERATIONAL CHANGES AND INCREASED COSTS DUE TO THE ADDITIONAL 
EXTENSION. 
 

Statement of Budget Impact:  

 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential increase in Revenue is possible with this action; 
 

Explanation: 

 
This extension option with Maruti is proposed for CRA Board consideration in order to 

ensure that there is sufficient time for a proper transition between the existing Trolley 

service and the proposed Free Ride circulator service.  The existing extension 

agreement provides for Trolley service through the end of December.  However, it does 

not appear that the new circulator service with Free Ride will be up and running within 

that time frame. The proposed extension agreement with Maruti will provide service 

through the end of June, which should provide ample time for Free Ride to be in 

service.  The parameters of this extension agreement are as follows. 

(1)  That the 5% cost adjustment set forth in the current agreement be implemented for 

Maruti’s fixed costs retroactive to October 1, 2017 and applicable to the previous 90 day 

renewal and this extension request. 

(2)   That the CRA provide compensation to cover Maruti’s overhead costs relating to its 

rental increase for the period of December 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019 which results 

in an additional 5% increase plus rental tax for a CRA cost of $143.10 per month, 

however, said compensation will continue until June 30, 2019 even if the CRA 

terminates the Agreement prior to June 30, 2019. 
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(3)   That Maruti will be permitted to utilize mini-bus gas trolleys in excess of 30 days 

when necessary. 

The total cost to the CRA for the 180 additional days of service will be approximately 

$394,311.00. Funding has been provided for in the CRA Fiscal Year 2019 budget in 

account numbers: 

163.638504.55200.548060.000000.000.000 

166.668602.55200.548060.000000.000.000 

 
 

APPROVED BY: Carolyn Metcalf 
   Budget Manager 
   Hollywood Community Redevelopment Agency 


